
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On October 30, 2025 at 9 am, our Atlanta Branch located at 999 
Peachtree Street, Suite 810, Atlanta, GA 30309 will close for teller 
service transactions and transition to a Fieldpoint Private 
administrative office. 

All accounts currently maintained at this branch will be transferred to 
our headquarter office in Greenwich, CT.  Our Greenwich headquarter 
branch is temporarily located at 3 Greenwich Office Park, Suite 250, 
Greenwich, CT 06831.  A new, permanent headquarter branch will 
open in late summer to early fall located at 130 Mason Street, 
Greenwich, CT 06830. 

No action is required by our clients in connection with this change. 

Mail deposits and loan payments to: 

 3 Greenwich Office Park 
 Suite 250 
 Greenwich, CT 06831 
 
For more information, please contact your Fieldpoint Private 
Relationship Manager or Associate.  203.413.9300 

 


